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Senator Phillips Hosts Free Car Seat Safety Check

ELAINE PHILLIPS  September 29, 2017

Senator Elaine Phillips, in partnership with Nassau County Traffic Safety, recently hosted a

free Car Seat Safety Check.

“Properly installing and maintain your child’s car seat is paramount to keeping children safe
in cars,” Senator Elaine Phillips. “Thank you to everyone who came out and learned the

correct ways to fasten your children’s car seat.”


https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/elaine-phillips/landing

